
Dear Parents, 
I am so excited about having your child in my class! My name is 

Gabrielle Dunn. This is my tenth year teaching 1st grade! Every year 
has been exciting and memorable, as I have been lucky to teach 
such wonderful children. I have previously taught in Charleston and 
this will be my fourth year at CREECS. CREECS is a great school, and 
I am so happy to be teaching where I truly enjoy being around 
enthusiastic students, staff, and parents.

I am born and raised in McClellanville! I live in the village with 
my husband Peden, my little boy DuBose, my daughter Weezie, and 
my two dogs Murphy and George. I graduated from Lander 
University with a Bachelor’s Degree in Early Childhood Education 
and graduated from The Citadel with a Master’s Degree in Literacy. 

I hope your child will consider our classroom a home away 
from home. I will provide each of them with the opportunity to grow, 
thrive, and succeed academically, developmentally, and socially! I 
cannot wait to teach your child this year and get to know your 
family. Please do not hesitate to email or stop by anytime. By 
working together, we are going to have a great year! 

WELCOME

Sincerely,

Gabrielle Dunn


	Slide 7

